
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Carnarvon Library and Art Gallery engages the media to promote the importance of both 

literacy and visual arts education and in doing so, will present images of activities the 

Library/Art Gallery undertakes.  Photographs of your child/children may be presented to your 

community and the broader media to represent young people participating in various activities. 

In addition, Carnarvon Library and Art Gallery may use photographs of children to promote the 

activities and programs it offers.  These may appear in publications, flyers, posters, newsletters, 

websites and social media platforms. 

I understand the above information and give consent for my child to have his/her photograph 

published or presented in any of the above formats. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature   __________________________________________ 

Parent Name     __________________________________________ 

Date      __________________________________________ 

Name of Child     __________________________________________ 

Age of Child     __________________________________________  

Name of School (if applicable)   __________________________________________ 

 

 

CARNARVON LIBRARY AND ART GALLERY 

     Media Consent Form 

 

 

 


